Given the COVID-19 outbreak, some students may have had their health insurance status impacted due
to relocation from study abroad or by moving to a permanent residence. Having health insurance is
especially important during this uncertain time, so we have been able to work with BCN to re-open
enrollment for students in need. If you don’t have health insurance, please consider this option.

The coverage start date is March 23, 2020 and the insurance ends on August 23, 2020 (the last day for
the 2019-20 plan). The cost is $713 for an individual student. Payment is due at the time of enrollment.
Final day to enroll is April 6, 2020 at 11:59 p.m.

The insurance provides benefits for clinic visits, prescription drug coverage, mental health services,
annual vision exam, hospitalization, emergency room care, ambulance service and dental care and more.

e Coverage is available throughout the U.S.:
o Forin-network coverage in the state of Michigan, see a Blue Care Network
participating provider.
o Forin-network coverage outside of Michigan, see a Blue Cross/Blue Shield
participating provider.
e The insurance is available to enrolled U-M students (including undocumented students) and
their spouses, domestic partners and dependents on all three campuses.

To enroll please go to https://www.bcbsm.com/content/microsites/umich/en. Benefit details can be
found under "Get Coverage Information."

This plan is also described at https://uhs.umich.edu/dship

Additional questions may be sent to UHS-mancare-stuins@med.umich.edu
Stay healthy,
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